


BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

In Re: Purchased Gas Adjustment ) Docket No. 20250003-GU
(PGA) True-Up )
) Filed: May 1,2025

JOINT PETITION FOR APPROVAL OF TRUE UP AMOUNT
FOR FLORIDA CITY GAS AND FLORIDA PUBLIC UTILITIES COMPANY

Florida Public Utilities Company (herein “FPUC”) and Florida City Gas (“FCG”)(jointly,
“Companies”) hereby file this petition for approval of the final purchased gas true-up amount

related to the twelve-month period ended December 31, 2024. In support of this Petition, FPUC

and FCG state:
1. The Companies are both natural gas utilities with their principal offices located
at: :
208 Wildlight Ave.
Yulee FL. 32097 |
2. The name and mailing address of the persons authorized to receive notices are:
Beth Keating Michelle D. Napier
Gunster, Yoakley & Stewart, P.A. Director, Regulatory Affairs Distribution
215 South Monroe St., Suite 601 Florida Public Utilities Company
Tallahassee, FL 32301 1635 Meathe Drive
(850) 521-1706 West Palm Beach, Florida 33411
mnapier@fpuc.com ,
3. Pursuant to the requirements in this docket, FPUC and FCG, concurrently with the filing of

this petition, file the testimony of Ms. Diana Williams, along with Schedule A-7 (Exhibit
DW-1) for the FPUC consolidated gas division and FCG covering the period January 2024
through December 2024.

4, As indicated in the testimony of Ms. Williams, the Companies’ final true-up amount for the
period January 2024 through December 2024, including interest, net of estimated true-up for

the same period, is an under-recovery of $729,664. This reflects the difference between the












